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Dear ASPET members,  
 
The British Pharmacological Society is delighted to announce that you can now register for 
Pharmacology 2016, taking place on 13–15 December 2016 in London. Pharmacology 2016 

attracts over 1,000 scientists from across the world – and there are already registered attendees 
from North America, Africa, Europe, Asia and Australasia. This year, ASPET is a guest society and 
we look forward to welcoming many of you to London.  
 
About Pharmacology  
Located in the heart of London, opposite the historical Westminster Abbey and Big Ben, the 
meeting includes a selection of topical symposia, plenary lectures, oral communications and poster 

sessions covering the whole spectrum of pharmacology. You can view the full programme already.  
 
In addition, there will be a number of social events offering networking opportunities to build your 

international connections. You can book your place for these online during registration. If you have 
not been before or in recent years, find out what other pharmacologists have to say about the 
meeting by watching our short video from last year.  
  

What to look out for in 2016 

 The ASPET guest symposium, The long reach of the bowel: Translating microbiome science 
into therapeutics for systemic human diseases - new findings regarding GPCR expression 
in a variety of cell types and tissues and the role of newly recognized non-traditional and 
orphan GPCRs in regulating organ function and as potential therapeutic targets.  

 At least 100 platform presentations of submitted abstracts, the largest number of oral 
communications to be included at Pharmacology yet.  

 Shaping the future of pharmacology, a special satellite conference for student, graduate 

and post-doctoral pharmacologists. Karen Tonsfeldt, from ASPET’s Young Scientists 
Committee, will discuss How to get involved: Shaping the future through your Society 
membership.  

Registration  
ASPET members are eligible for reduced affiliate registration rates. Register now.  
There is also information about accommodation and travel available. 
  

Submit an abstract  
The deadline for abstract submission is 9 September. Submit an abstract now. 
You can find further information on the Pharmacology 2016 webpage. In the meantime, if you 
have any additional questions about attending or presenting, please don’t hesitate to contact the 
Meetings Team (meetings@bps.ac.uk or +44 (0)20 7239 0176).  
 
We look forward to seeing you in London in December.  

 
Best wishes,  
 
Professor Barbara McDermott  
Vice President – Meetings, British Pharmacological Society  
 

& 
  

Talja Dempster  
Head of Meetings & Events, British Pharmacological Society 
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